Planning Enquiries

From: j-whittington
Sent: 08 Cctober 2012 09:30
To: = _ Planning Enquiries

Subject: planring application 122015

For tha attention of Mr Andrew Ashcroft.

I am writing to express my utter disgust as to the way the above planning application has been dealt with.

The determination date was the 8th of September, eight weeks after receiving my application.

It is now the 8th of October some 12 weeks later and | still have not received any notification as to what is going on.
| have recently contacted my agent who informs me that he has spoken to Mr Banks who has stated that all planning
applications are on hold due to the high levels of sulphate in the river Lugg.

What has that got to do with me, | am over 20 miles away from the Lugg.

Does this mean that all building work at Holmer will be suspended?? [ doubt it very much.

| would like to know the following;

Why was | not informed about this delay.

Why is there nothing about this on your website.

Why has there been no press coverage

When will | get a decision on my application.

Yours sincerely
James Whittington




